
INSTRUMENTS 

16 January, 2014 

City ofNew Haven 
Health Department 

General License Distribution Notification 

54 Meadow Street, 9th Floor 
New Haven, CT 06519 
Tel: 203-946-8201 

LPA Serial Number: 1588 

Re: General license distribution, LPA-lB XRF analyzer, SSD# MA-0573-D-103-B, 

Dear Customer: 

Please note that the above serial number LP A -1 B XRF analyzer is being transferred to you under 
General License provisions in your State. Your State regulatory agency has been notified of this 
transfer. 

All labels including the General License label affixed to your LP A-1 B XRF analyzer must be kept and 
maintained in a good condition at all times. 

Even though you are receiving a device under General License provision, you are still obligated to 
follow all the applicable rules and regulations concerning the possession, use, and transfer of a device 
containing a radioactive source. You must maintain and follow a radiation safety program that is 
recommended by the State's regulatory agency. You should read the provided documents and also 
obtain a copy of the State's rules and regulations pertaining to this type of equipment. Your Instruction 
manual contains the telephone number of the regulatory agency in your State or you may contact us for 
further information. 

Furthermore, you should be aware that the use of this device under General License provisions is 
limited to your State, where the device is transferred, and you may not transfer this device to any other 
State without prior authorization and adhering to all the applicable reciprocity requirements. 

Please contact RMD Instruments for any question regarding this transfer at 671-668-6901 or email us 
at lpa@rmdinc.com. 

Sincerely, 
RMD Instruments 
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